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July 10, 2024 

Kerrie Ely  
Brand Manager  
Nemours Children's Health 
6535 Nemours Parkway 
Orlando, FL 32827 
Sent Via Email 

RE: Approval of Nemours Children’s Hospital Rooftop Logo 

Dear Ms. Ely, 

Thank you for sharing Nemours Children’s Hospital’s (“Nemours”) plans 
for installing a logo sign on the roof of the main building. 

On June 14, 2024, Nemours requested a review of a proposed rooftop 
logo sign (as depicted in Exhibit A) in accordance with the procedures set 
forth in Paragraph 5 of the June 17, 2008 Developer’s Agreement by and 
between Lake Nona Land Company, LLC and the Nemours Foundation. 

Tavistock reviewed the proposed sign during the June 26, 2024 Design 
Review Committee and recommended approval.  However, Tavistock is 
requesting that Nemours provide Tavistock with additional details related 
to how the sign will be maintained over time, and assurance that 
Nemours is committed to long term maintenance of the sign. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this exciting project.  If you have 
any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Julie C. Salvo, AICP 
Director of Planning and Entitlements 


